LSJRSD.0125

From: Bill Hilton <billhilton@mac.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 4:30 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter-Revisions to Proposed Bay Delta Plan Amendments
Categories: Yellow Category

| write to briefly endorse and urge the Board to support Alternative 4, 50-60% of unimpaired flow. By your 2010 flow
criteria, this is the alternative that will be protective of native fish in the lower San Joaquin River basin.

Sincerely,

Bill Hilton
Sunnyvale CA



